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LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
 

It is indeed my pleasure to recommend Mr Manvendra Singh Hooda Reg No 11907667 for higher studies 

and future jobs. As a faculty member in Mittal School of Business, Lovely Professional University, I have had 

the opportunity to know him as B.Com student during the year 2017-19. 

 

Manvendra Singh Hooda is a careful and creative thinker with an eye for details and devotion to logic. He has 

a terrific ability to draw on his own experiences and observations to develop a thoughtful opinion on a variety 

of issues. His regular contributions to full–class discussions provided insight both for his peers and for me as 

an instructor. 

 

Given his inclination for learning, I am sure he will do well in her higher studies and in future jobs.The CGPA 

scored by him in full–time three year B.Com program is 6.31 with an overall percentage equivalent to 63.1%. 

He was not having a backlog in any courses during the entire duration of his program. 

 

I wish him all the best in his future endeavours. 
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